LADIES MIDWEEK COMPETITION REPORT.

- <u>MIDWEEK COMPETITION</u>: Covid 19 restrictions have postponed competition play since mid-March.
- <u>GLMWTC COMMITTEE MEETING</u>: Last meeting held 17th February as Zoom meetings would be problematic for several committee members.
- <u>MEMBERSHIP</u>: Kathryn contacted several former players which so far has resulted in an increased reserves list.
- <u>FEES TO GDTA:</u> Our secretary is awaiting a reply to our email dated 25/11/19 to Chris Lees regarding our fees.
- <u>EXCITING NEWS</u>: Mary Gordon has just advised our President Kathryn that due to her success to date she is awaiting confirmation of her induction into Tennis Australia's Seniors Hall of Fame, at a ceremony to be held next January.

Karen Horne Liaison, GLMWTCC. Ladies Mid-week report of 18 May 2020